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11.0 Screening Conclusion 
The environmental study involved undertaking an inventory of physical, natural and socio-
economic features within the study area. This information was used to produce maps identifying 
features/areas that could be sensitive to roadway construction.  
 
Mitigation measures were prescribed to ensure negative impacts to the environment are 
minimized. These recommendations should effectively serve to protect environmental features 
along the proposed roadway. The mitigation recommendations contained in this screening should 
be included in the contract specifications. Use of a qualified Environmental Inspector will ensure 
minimal disturbance to the local environment during roadway construction activities.  
 
The project will include incorporation of an Interim and Final Post Construction monitoring 
report and environmental inspection program.  
 
CEAA Determination 
 
Overall, the project, taking into account mitigation measurer, is unlikely to result in significant 
adverse environmental effects. 




